
Metro Families,

As the school year comes to a close, our minds and hearts are filled to the brim.  Together we’ve 
learned much, and shared experiences that will long remain with us in the years to come.  

Special thanks to our parents who have contributed in so many helpful and positive ways.  Thank you 
for your endless hours of volunteering, chaperoning, reading, organizing, donating…and the list goes 
on!  We value you, we appreciate you, and we honor you!  

Thanks to our compassionate and caring teachers who love the Lord, love children, and love their 
calling to serve.  Thank you for providing rich and engaging learning experiences, knowing that 
education is also about joy, wonder, curiosity, and connectedness.  For these, and many other unseen 
and unheard acts of service, we are truly grateful.

In closing, congratulations to our students! You did it!  You finished strong!  I am grateful for your joy, 
insights, and amazing talents.  Best wishes to our 5th graders who are transitioning to the new world 
of middle school!  

Stay tuned for updates throughout the summer.  We look forward, with excitement and anticipation, 
to a return to Metro on August 13, 2020!  

Sincerely,

Matt Buffington
Elementary Principal


